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31st January 2025 
In-School Rock and Pop Band Lessons 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

You may have heard your child talk about the rock band assembly that they attended last 
term. We have partnered with Rocksteady Music School to offer children at Brentfield fun 
and inclusive rock and pop band music lessons.  The weekly music lessons will take place 
during the school day and be led by a trained professional musician.  
 
More about Rocksteady:  
 

• It’s the perfect way for children to learn new musical skills while boosting confidence, 
wellbeing, social skills and academic achievement.  

• All instruments are provided. 
• Children can achieve an Ofqual-regulated music qualification. 
• Children will perform end of term concerts. 
• Children will have the opportunity to play either the electric guitar, drums, keyboard or 

be a lead singer.  
 
We are delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to take part in the 
Rocksteady Music lessons. There will be no charge for this.    
 
Lessons will begin on 25th February.  
 
Please talk to your child about this fantastic opportunity and fill out the form below with 
details of their musical instrument preferences.  
 
Please complete the form using the link below by Tuesday 4th February 2025.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/n6wmcRSB9g 
  
If you have any questions about the offer, please see me at the gate in the mornings or 
afterschool.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Mrs Patel  
Deputy Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/n6wmcRSB9g

